

VERIZON PIONEERS - HEADQUARTERS COUNCIL

December 14, 2016

Mrs. Fran Spagna

607 Dolores Drive

Broomall, Penna. 19008

Dear Fran,

We, here, at Action Wellness, are so appreciative of all of the toys which the Bell Pioneers have donated to us again this year for our Family Program for this Christmas Season! Jay and Ron came back with a van full of gifts which we are making available to our many families....and they will certainly add to their happiness and joy with which they have been supplied to us by your members! Please pass on our gratitude for everything!

Also know that we appreciate your invitation for that delicious lunch each year for the two of them. They wanted you to know how much they enjoy coming out to see all of you!

Ron told me that you have recovered pretty well from that fall down the steps that you had earlier this year, and we are certainly glad to hear that you are pretty well recovered! (You just can't keep a good "Pioneer" down for long – now can you?)

Have a great Christmas, Fran....and please remember all of us to your group and send our gratitude to everyone who was so generous - once again - to us and all the clients whom we serve!

Very Sincerely,

Kevin J. Burns

Executive Director

Action Wellness

ersi suu me gilloenga bilag so do sa jirk kon sa, kirklik dege legeri.